
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Business 
 
The Hill Country Youth Soccer Association had a great Fall 2019 season.  Unfortunately 
we had to cancel the Spring season.  Our organization continues to promote values that 
help develop tomorrow’s healthy community.  Sponsors like you help make our program 
available to everyone by keeping the cost affordable to families.  We are truly grateful 
for this support and ask for your help with the 2020-2021 season. 
 
With your $175 sponsorship, HCYSA can continue to provide and improve a great all-
volunteer, open registration soccer program for children 4 to 18 years old.  As a 
sponsor, your name will appear on our website, www.hillcountrysoccer.org, scrolling 
across the bottom of our home page below our national partners.  Sponsors will also 
receive a team plaque at the end of the fall season to display in their business. 
 
We hope you will join us in promoting Hill Country Youth Soccer and your business.  
You can sponsor your own kids, grandkids, nieces and nephews, or the kids next door.  
The bottom portion of this letter contains the information we need by August 1, 2020.  
Your contribution is greatly appreciated by all the volunteers, parents, and players! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Linda Speck, Regional Commissioner 
 
 

 
Hill Country Youth Soccer Association 
PO Box 290571 
Kerrville, TX  78029 
 
Please return this form, along with the following, to the above address by August 1. 
 

 Name of business ________________________________________________ 
 

 $175 check payable to HCYSA (payments are also welcome) 
 

 If you wish to sponsor a specific player, please indicate: 
 Child’s name _____________________________________ 
 

 A business card or advertisement for the website. 

http://www.hillcountrysoccer.org/

